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PUBLIC NOTICE 

July 18, 2023 
The City of Boaz Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on Thursday, August 3rd at 

6:00 P.M. in the Mastin Room at the Boaz Public Library.  The purpose of the public hearing will be to 

hear a request from Joe Pankey for a Conditional Use Approval to construct Mini Storage buildings on 

the property located at 13795 Alabama Hwy 168 Boaz, AL 35957.  A legal description is as follows: 

 

 
 

At said time and place, all persons in favor of or in opposition to said zoning change 

request can be heard. 
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